Dear Sunnyside Families,

Our final week before the holiday break is filled with excitement and learning! Each day, students
have been enjoying collaborative STEAM activities as they work together to solve a fun mystery. Be
sure to ask your children about Forky’s vacation—they’ll have some great stories to share!

We’re also coming together as a school community to support those in need. Our food drive for
Feed Nova Scotia and the Bedford Lion’s Food Pantry wraps up tomorrow (Wednesday). If you
haven’t had a chance to send in a donation yet, there’s still time! Thank you to everyone who has
already contributed food or money—your generosity makes a big difference. Supporting our greater
community helps our students develop empathy and a sense of care for others.

Friday is PJ day—students are welcome to wear their pajamas or other comfy clothing.

As we approach the holiday break, we wish all of our students and families a peaceful, joyful time
with loved ones. Classes resume on Friday, January 3rd.

Nova Scotia Lunch Program:
e The ordering window for January 3rd closes tomorrow at noon.

e Ordering for January 6-17 will open between December 27th and January 2nd.
Please mark your calendars so you don’t miss these deadlines!

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Warm regards,
The Sunnyside Team



